
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CT WALKER 

Happy Birthday Rev. Charles T. Walker!   
 

This is Black History Month and we will celebrate the 166th Birthday of 
Reverend C.T. Walker on Monday, February 5th.  If you have an 
opportunity, please drive by his house on Laney Walker Blvd to see the 
progress Historical Augusta has made with the renovation project of his 
home. Please wear your C.T. Walker spirit gear on Monday to celebrate!  
 
Spring Progress Report #1 will be sent on February 15, 2024.  For 
information on volunteering, go to https://www.rcboe.org/Page/50625.  
There are only two volunteer classes left to begin the process to attend 
your child’s field trip.  
 
Join us for Title I End of Year Input/Revision Meeting on February 28, 
2024 at 6:00 pm.  We need parental input on budget, compact and 
school policy for the upcoming 2024-2025 school year.  
                                                                                                                                                             
                                            

CoGAT testing for 2nd grade is February 6-9. Please make sure your 
students get plenty of rest.    Our schools will close on February 16 - 20, 
2024 in observance of President’s Day. On February 20, 2024, students 
will participate in a Learn@ Home day.  On Learn @Home days, students 
MUST complete work to be counted present and receive a grade.  It is 
imperative for students to complete this work as it will help with 
Milestones Preparation as well as keeping them on track. 
 
 

 
 
The list below are events 
we are working on for next 
month. Be on the lookout 
for dates in next month’s 
calendar.  
 

 Student Holiday 
 Learn@Home Day  
 Progress Report #2 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS  

DRUM ROLL… C.T. Walker has 
been named a National 
Magnet School of Excellence 
for 2024!      

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
Get your book character 
costumes ready for our annual 
ELA/SS night on February 22, 
2024. A flyer will be sent home 
with all the details. On February 
28, 2024 we will have our annual 
Black History Play at 6:30 pm.  
Please come and support.   
Did you know that we have 
resources that parents can check 
out to help support their children 
at home?  Scan the code below 
to view the resources.   

                      
 

FEBRUARY 

2024 

Important 

  

TITLE ONE GAZETTE 

https://www.rcboe.org/Page/50625

